

Town of Elrose NEWSLETTER

Box 458, Elrose, Saskatchewan, S0L 0Z0
Telephone (306) 378-2202 Fax (306) 378-2966 townofelrose@sasktel.net

November 2021

Council Corner

A few items Council has been working on over the past few months:

- 1. The Town was able to recycle some of the concrete that came out of the Uniplex. After crushing it, it was used as riprap for our lagoon berm.
- 2. Each year we place \$10,000 in a fire truck reserve fund.

Thank you to everyone that came out and helped at the **Lil Mills Garden** on October 3rd. We had a great turnout and very much appreciate everyone for taking time out of their weekend.

Annual General Meeting – November 18, 2021 at 7:00pm

Town of Elrose Annual General Meeting will take place on November 18, 2021 at the Elrose Memorial Hall. We will be following all current Provincial health orders that are in place.

Feel free to submit any questions for Council ahead of time to townofelrose@sasktel.net or stop by the Town Office. Please watch for more details and updates regarding this meeting.

2021 Christmas Light Quarrel

The Christmas Light Contest will be held in December again this year with prizes for best holiday light displays! Please watch for more details in our December newsletter.

Just a reminder:

- The Fire Department received COVID rapid tests from SHA to distribute. These test kits are in packages of 10 and are free of charge (one per household). Watch for more updates for when they are available for pick up. (These are not accepted as a valid proof of negative COVID-19).
- All Utility Bill arrears are due by December 31st (no including December Utility Bill), any outstanding arrears are subject to a 10% penalty as of January 1.

